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At the completion of a project that received community funding, recipients are required, as stated in the 
Community Grant Policy, to submit a Project Report to the Community Board. Project Reports are to be 
received no later than two months after the completion of the project or if the activity is ongoing, within two 
months of the funding being spent. 

Applicants who fail to provide a project report within the required time will not be considered for future funding. 

Please return the completed form to: funding@fndc.govt.nz PDF attachment via email is preferred) OR: 
Funding Advisor 
Far North District Council 
Private Bag 752 
KAIKOHE 0440 

 
 

 

Name of organisation: 

Name & location of project: 

Date of project/activity: 

Which Community Board did you receive funding from? 

Amount received from the Community Fund: 

  Board meeting date the grant was approved: 
 
Please give details of how the money was spent: 

• Your contribution to the project and the funding you received from the Community Board must be accounted for 
• Attach supplier receipts or bank statements to show proof of expenditure of Community Board funds. 

 
  

 
 
 

Give a brief description of the highlights of your project including numbers participating: 
 

 

Ahipara Aroha Inc

CCTV

December 2023

8,530.00

1 August 2023

Northland CCTV 10,039.50

Installed in December and already been used by school to see who backed into their 
pedestrian crossing signs at the school.  There was a computer block over the holiday 
period and this has now been lifted so the cameras will be zoomed into the Kaitaia 
police station from mid Feb onwards.



Describe the main findings in your evaluation of the project/event; describe how your project/ 
event benefited the community: 

Please provide details and attach or email photos and/or any marketing collateral that was produced 
for your event/project acknowledging the Community Board: 

If you have a Facebook page that we can link to please give details: 

This is just the first part of a 10 part project.  The first part was to get the equipment 
installed and up and running with cameras including number plate recognition which 
will assist the NZ Police nationwide.  Once we add more cameras the community of 
Ahipara will be safer.

Being CCTV cameras, it was not appropriate to do marketing, however the Northland 
CCTV company have put up signage on the school fence that the cameras are in use.

Andrea Panther

34 Korora St, Ahipara

021 084 11927

andrea@hoskincivil.co.nz

12/02/24


